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Regional Memorandum
POSTPONEMENT OF 2020 DEPED CALABARZON GAWAD PATNUGOT

To Schools Division Superintendents

1. Relative to the conduct of 2020 GAWAD PATNUGOT, this Office through the
PRAISE Committee announces ifs posiponement due to the curent situation
brought about by the threat posed by COVID-19. The Search guidelines and
criteria are being enhanced and modified to fit the new normal.

2. Should there be queries relative to this Memorandum, please email
hrd. coiabarzon@deped gov.ph attention PRAISE Secretariat. : j

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

WILFM JABRAL

Regional Director f{
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